
NEWS RELEASE

For additional infomration, please contact David Jespersen by phone (402-471-4537) or email
(david.jespersen@nebraska.gov)

JUNE 20, 2017

FREE MEALS OF CHILDREN AVAILABLE THROUGH SUMMER FOOD PROGRAM

Free meals will be available to all children attending programs this summer at specific sites across Nebraska.  
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